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Dear Mr. Cannon and EFORT, 
 
I have had the honour to participate in the EFORT Travelling Fellowship in London, UK from 
9th October to 15th October. 
 
My impressions are: The course was very well organised and the lectures were informative 
and given in an obliging atmosphere. Our host, Mr. Cannon, spent the whole week with us 
and I am sure that we were all grateful for that. There were several once-in-a-lifetime 
experiences e.g. the meeting with the Journal of Bone and Joint Surgery and the dinner at 
the Royal College of Surgeons. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to experience that. 
 
Thank you, Mr. Cannon and EFORT for a wonderful week in London. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Claus Varnum 
Denmark 


